

ROKEBY PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 22nd April 2020

Tel: 01788 814399 **Email:** rokebyprimary@stowevalley.com www.rokebyprimaryschool.co.uk



I hope that all of our families managed to get some rest and have some fun over the Easter break.

Even though the children are not currently in school, they can still enjoy learning at home, through the exciting and engaging tasks that class teachers have set for the children. Each Monday morning there will be a new grid of learning for each year group, uploaded to our website.

The class pages were getting rather cluttered so we created a new home for them. You will find them on our website. Click on 'Children' then 'School Closure- Learning at Home' and select the appropriate year group.

Please remember that we are here for all of our families. Please do not feel alone. If we can support in any way then please contact us on Class Dojo or you can email: RokebyFamilySupport@stowevalley.com



Our very own Rokeby foodbank is open every Monday between 9-12. We have a selection of food, toiletries and nappies available, we ask that families politely only take up to 5 items at a time.

Thank you very your continued support and positivity during this time.



THANK YOU

We are super grateful for all of the key workers that are keeping both our local community and the rest of the country

going. In school, we have been discussing the different key

worker roles and we have made some great posters to demonstrate our thanks. Have a look, when you are on your daily walk.



A fabulous rainbow by Trinity and Genie.

At home building, baking and gardening.









PROTECT THE N'S













FREE SCHOOL MEALS UPDATE

Free school meal vouchers will be emailed to you every Monday. They will come to you via e-mail. Do not come to school to collect them—we will not be holding any. They will come to your email.

Please allow until Wednesday for the vouchers to come through—check you spam and junk boxes. The email will be from EdenRed.

ROKEBY'S YOUTUBE CHANNEL

If you have not already subscribed to our YouTube channel, then please do. Our fabulous teachers and teaching assistants have been busy reading stories for you all to enjoy and Mr Kay has been uploading them to our YouTube channel. We also set weekly challenges for you to enjoy.

Our channel is called: Rokeby Primary School Rugby





Easter activities at Rokeby. During the Easter the children have been taking part in crafts, sensory play, obstacle courses and team games.







We are currently working with the agencies through which we have booked trips to reclaim what money is owed to us. Until we receive refunds from these agencies, we can't refund you.

If you also owe nursery or dinner money fees then these will be reclaimed before your refund comes to you.

To receive a refund you must be registered with Parent Pay.

Thank you for your understanding and patience.





